
K&P (Kingston & Pembroke) Snow Trails Association year end press release. 

 

We would like to thank all of our many Landowners for the generous use of their property for an OFSC 

snowmobile trail this past season. Thank you to the many snowmobilers who bought permits to help 

pay for the cost of trail operations your support  is greatly appreciated.  

 

The public is reminded that an OFSC snowmobile trail on private  land is prohibited for any other users 

or persons for all other seasons, without  the specific prior permission from the landowner.  Please 

respect private property, do not abuse our landowner relations and cause the closure of trails.   

 

Special thanks to all of the volunteers who donated their services to assist in providing great trails and a 

successful season of snowmobiling. Without their many, many hours of dedicated work before, during 

and after the season, it would not be possible to have the great trail network that exists in this area. 

Although winter is over, snowmobiling is a year round business, so many volunteers will start 

immediately to plan and prepare for next winter. We have some executive positions available. If you 

are interested in helping out in any capacity or would like some information, please contact Ruth Wark, 

Secretary 613-278-0477 or email rmwark@storm.ca 
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